April 10, 1925.

iirs, Vera Brady Shipman,
7589 Colfax Avenue,
Chigago, Illinois.

Dear Vera:

I enclose herewith letter from
Marco Morrow which gives you the information
that you want.

Tell your mama we received her

Easter carde and were glad to be remembered,
Both Gertie and I have been fighting mighty
bad colds for several weeks and are getting
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Je read your article last night
with Mary Jule's picture in Frijoles Canyon.

I will not take time to write more
just now but love you and the babies in the
same old way.

Your uncle,




